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Closures of Bridge Road, Old Yale Road, and Highway 17 
westbound/eastbound for girder and overhang deck installation 
February 10, 2025 

Construction of the Old Yale Road westbound overpass and new direct Highway 17 off-ramp is ongoing. In mid-
February, Fraser Crossing Partners will begin installing girders for both structures. During this time, crews will also be 
installing overhang decks for the new multi-use pathways on both sides of the new bridge deck overtop of          
Highway 17. Below are the expected traffic impacts: 
 
Bridge Road 
 

Starting the week of February 10, crews will begin preparation activities in advance of the girder installation works. 
Bridge Road is scheduled to be closed on February 11, 12, and from the night of February 13 to the morning of 
February 15. Additional weekly and weekend closures will be required once the girder installation activities get 
underway. While Bridge Road closures are in effect, drivers will be detoured via 130 Street to access Industrial Road 
and Musqueam Drive.  
 
Old Yale Road 
 

Nighttime closures of Old Yale Road northbound across Highway 17 will be required while girder installation activities 
are underway for the Old Yale Road westbound overpass in mid-February. Old Yale Road on either side of Highway 17 
will remain open to local traffic. The temporary restriction of Old Yale Road southbound across Highway 17 remains in 
effect 24/7. 
 
Highway 17 
 

Overnight directional closures of Highway 17 westbound and eastbound will be required while girder installation 
activities, and installation of the overhang decks, are underway.  
 
Confirmation of the Highway 17 westbound and eastbound closures will be communicated in advance via traffic 
media, the @pattullobridge X account, and posted on www.DriveBC.ca. Access for emergency responders and cyclists 
will not be maintained and will need to follow the detour routes. Please watch for signage indicating when closures 
and detours will be in place. 
 
Detour routes will be clearly marked and are as follows (shown on the following page): 
 

• Highway 17 westbound – drivers will be detoured at Bridgeview Drive to King George Boulevard, 120 

Street, and Tannery Road to continue westbound travel. 

• Highway 17 eastbound – drivers will be detoured at Tannery Road to 120 Street, King George Boulevard, 

and will access Highway 17 eastbound via Bridgeview Drive.   
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting the week of February 10 and 
continuing for approximatley six weeks.  

 

Hours of Work 
Work will take place 24 hours per day. 
 
Full closures of Bridge Road and nighttime closures of 
Old Yale Road will be required. Overnight closures of 
Highway 17 westbound and eastbound will also be 
required. Timing of closures will be communicated in 
advance. Please watch for signage. 
 

 

 

Traffic  
All traffic pattern changes and detour 
routes will be well signed, and traffic 
control personnel will be on site to 
assist when required.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby businesses may hear noise while this work is 
underway. Drivers may experience temporary delays 
resulting from the detours.  

 

We appreciate your patience while this work is underway. If you have any questions, please email info@fcgp.ca or call 
the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about the Project, please visit 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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